
P. O. Box 908 
Charlestown  
Nevis, W.I. 
 

June 1, 2013 
 
Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. 
 
Thank you very much for your prayers and your support as we continue to labour for the 
Lord here on Nevis. As we approach the coming of the Lord, the work is becoming more 
challenging. However, with the help of the Lord and with your prayers and 
encouragement, we shall continue to be steadfast and to stand fast in the work of the Lord 
because our labour is not in vain in the Lord. 
 
Please continue to pray for Brother Lenus, my fellow labourer in the Gospel, as we are 
presently conducting open-air meetings in Rawlins Village where the church is located. 
Let us pray the Word of God will take root and bear fruit in the hearts and lives of those 
to whom we minister and that the Lord will add to His church those who are saved. 
 
Please remember to pray for the children at House of Hope Orphanage in Zimbabwe and 
for Sister Hilda and Sister Blessing who are taking good care of them. It is such a joy to 
know that there are people like you who are standing behind us and supporting us as we 
strive to save the lives of these dear children before it is too late. 
 
We are kindly asking you to continue to support House of Hope so it can go on from 
strength to strength. The Lord will bless you for helping these children to see a better day 
and a brighter tomorrow. If you wish to contact me you may call 1-869-469-5680 (home) 
or 1-869-556-0289 (cell). My new email address is pastor.dacosta@live.com. The Lord 
richly bless you and keep you and looking forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
In His Service, 
Allinson and Floretta Dacosta 






